Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 10:07 AM

To: Charles J Luna

Subject: Flash Traffic #10-2-2016: Message from the Storekeeper Herb Herman

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number:  #10-2-2016
Date: 10/11/2016
Subject:  Message from the Storekeeper Herb Herman

The 2017 Calendars info at the October meeting was
incorrect. The price will be $9.00 vs $7.50. This includes
postage and will be at the November Perch Base meeting.
Anybody that wishes to revise their order or was not at the
meeting and would like to place an order please contact me at
herbherman@gmail.com. The order cut-off date s
10/20/2016. Bring your wallet to the next meeting.

Herb



